
 

 

 

 

STUDENTS WELCOMED to NCI WILLOUGHBY 

In August of 2016, students had the opportunity to 

begin the year in the newest building in the       

district.  In the Spring of 2016, Willoughby-Eastlake 

took possession of the property located at 34343 

Euclid Avenue.  The building formerly housed 

Northcoast Lincoln Mercury and has been          

renovated to accommodate several of the 

Willoughby-Eastlake career technical programs.                                                                                  

The acquisition of the new property allowed students to move 

from antiquated classroom environments to state-of-the art 

spaces.  In addition to providing improved learning                     

environments, the  district was able to retire three buildings in 

need of approximately $33 million in repairs at a cost of            

$5.5 million.  The savings to the community was nearly          

$17.5 million.   

 

Accompanying the change in locations, Willoughby-Eastlake  

joined the Excel TECC consortium, offering career technical      

students the ability to choose from twenty seven course        

offerings.  The programs offered in the Willoughby location are 

Auto Collision, Auto Services, Business Academy, Cosmetology,     

Welding and Travel, Tourism and Lodging Management.   

Teach - Learn - Grow 


